STAFF REPORT

DATE: September 28, 2017
RE: Administrative Hearing, 111C Peary Court

On July 28, 2017, it was noticed that a gumbo limbo tree had been cut down next
to the above mentioned unit located in the Peary Court complex. Discussions
with property management indicated no knowledge of the removal or a reason
why. Property management, ICAMCO, stated they would take responsibility for
the removal.









The Gumbo Limbo tree (Bursera simaruba) measured 12.7 inches (dbh) just below
the cut.



